6.8 Circular No. 24/20

16t September 2020

Re: CWU Digital Photography Competition — Closing Date Extended

Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to advise that due to the high number of entrants we have extended the
closing date for the competition to October 9t We have also increased the number of

runner up prizes.

Please note that the competition is open only to those who have completed our digital
photography course on Unionlink. (www.unionlink.org)

As previously advised, the competition is for amateur photographers and there are many
themes to choose from; perhaps something inspiring from nature, some beautiful scenery,
something abstract, or any type of photo that tells a story. The choice is yours!

Further details are contained in the attached flyer. Should you need any assistance please

email carol@cwu.ie

We hope you enjoy the course and encourage you to take part in the competition.
Yours fraternally,

St 74l

Steve Fitzpatrick
General Secretary
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